
 

    

 

 

IIS/CIR/054/2025-2026 

04/09/2025 

Dear Parents, 

“Greetings from IIS Family” 

 
 

Kindly be informed that we have issued a circular earlier regarding the purchase of MOE TEXTBOOKS (Ref: 

IIS/CIR/009/2025-2026) & (Ref: IIS/CIR/036/2025-2026) for your ward. It has been observed that few students 

till now have not purchased MOE TEXTBOOKS as per the direction of Class /Subject teachers. It is a final 

reminder to all parents from Grade I to Grade XII to purchase the MOE textbooks on or before Monday, 08th 

September 2025, as it is strict compliance by the Ministry of Education that every student who learns Arabic, 

Islamic and MSCS must have their prescribed textbooks with them during their teaching periods to support their 

learning in these MOE subjects.  

 

Failure to bring MOE Textbooks, other Books and School kits will be considered as violation of the MOE 

code of conduct and will dealt accordingly as per the guidelines. 

 

 

Your cooperation in this regard will be highly appreciated. 

 
 

 

Stay Safe & Healthy! 

 

 

 


